November 4, 2011
Jeff Mortensen, P.E.

High Mesa Consulting Group
6010-B Midway Park Blvd. NE.
Albuquerque, NM  87109
Re:  PMG San Mateo Parking Lot, 401 San Mateo
        Engineer’s Stamp dated: 4-05-11 (K-17/D071)

        Certification dated: 11-02-2011


Dear Mr. Mortensen,
Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 11-03-11, the above referenced Certification is approved for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3977.

.

                          Sincerely,

                                    Rudy E. Rael,CE
                                                                    Engineer Assistant, Hydrology Section

                                                                Development and Building Services
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